COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 31
QUESTION: Councillor Marie Corr

"To ask the Manager to give a progress report and an outline timeframe with respect to implementation of the Education Integration Programme in St. Aidan's Community School in Brookfield?"

Reply:
The Connect Education Project in St Aidan’s Community School, Brookfield, will develop student centred technology through an innovative learning culture in order to improve school attendance, participation in class and educational outcomes for the students. The three goals of the project are:

1. To create an innovative Learning Environment for the Students and Teachers
2. To develop student centred technologies
3. To develop awareness of the project within the Education Sector, creating leverage of and disseminating project achievements  

The partners of the project are 
· St Aidan’s Community School, Brookfield

· Department of Education and Science

· National Centre for Technology in Education (NCTE)
· The Institute of Technology, Tallaght

· South Dublin County Council & South Dublin Libraries

A Meeting of the partners was held on April 5th at which the draft project plan was agreed and is currently being finalized. The Board of Management of the School and the Teaching Staff of St Aidan’s are very excited about this project and eager for it to proceed. 

An Audit of Training Needs for the Teachers is being prepared and will be completed following the Easter break. This will guide the skill level and content for the Teacher Training Programme timetabled for delivery in mid-May. This training will be delivered by the West Dublin Education Centre, with input from the NCTE, the Institute of Technology, South Dublin Libraries and South Dublin County Council. 

Preparations for the project will be ongoing over the summer with project implementation phase beginning in September 2006 with the intake of First Year Students. 
This Project is being driven by the new Connect Project Team within South Dublin County Council. It is planned to recruit an e-Champion as part of this team who will be a dedicated resource to the teachers and students throughout the school year to progress the project goals. 
